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Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

 

Prayer requests: Pray for  God 

centered community to continue—

that students would walk with Jesus 

and that new students would be drawn 

in. Pray for our student leaders. 

The semester only has a few weeks 

left. Pray that we’d end it well in 

ministry. Pray that our students would 

do well in their classes also! 

This years staff team...getting ready for the semes-

ter! 

It’s been a great semester! When I look back at the start of the semester I don’t think I was expecting the 

semester to be as fun or as fruitful as it has been. We started the semester really going after multiple campuses around the 

city in ways that we never had before. We were trusting God to raise up students who wanted to invest their lives in others 

to a greater degree than they had before. And because of that we had some students really back out of leadership. So at 

times the decision and new vision were difficult to follow. 

But beginning with the Harvey Relief Trip (from the last letter) we started to see the new generation of student leaders 

really begin to lead. And a couple weeks ago I was thinking about the ministries all over the city right now and I realized 

that we have around 85 students involved in the movements—and that at each campus we have students actually leading 

and multiplying their lives in others.   

At UTSA we’ve renewed our focus on family and community and we’re seeing students get involved and come to know 

Jesus. DeAnn and I host a Bible study and dinner every week with local church members bringing meals to feed the 

students. It has really helped created a sense of togetherness and community that helps these students continue to walk with 

Jesus in college even when those around them are pulling them in other directions.   

In the above photo there are at least five new believers in that group alone. And last week one of the girls in the front texted 

to tell how she just shared with another student who came to know Jesus. Really cool things happening! Thanks for your 

partnership in all of this! It is great to be able to be involved with you in the work God is doing.  

Every Wednesday our house hosts students from UTSA for dinner 

and Bible study.—up to27 students jammed in our living room! 

On left: students breaking out in 

small groups for Bible study.  
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